

## STATE OF MISSISSIPPI

PHIL BRYANT GOVERNOR

## MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

GARY C. RIKARD, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Local Governments and Solid Waste Planning Entities

FROM:

MDEQ Waste Division

DATE:

February 23, 2018

SUBJECT:

2016 Status Report on Solid Waste Management Facilities and Activities

The Waste Division at the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) has recently completed the Calendar Year 2016 Status Report on Solid Waste Management Facilities and Activities. This memorandum provides notice to you of the electronic availability of the report. Should a local government require a printed copy of the report, MDEQ will be willing to provide a courtesy copy upon request. Otherwise, the full report is available electronically on the MDEQ website at the following address: <a href="www.mdeq.ms.gov/land/waste-division/">www.mdeq.ms.gov/land/waste-division/</a>

The report is currently available under the "Newly Released Information" heading of this page and will be permanently posted on the "Solid Waste Facilities Reporting Program" page which can be accessed by the link on the right-hand side of this page through the "Solid Waste Management Programs" page.

The 2016 Status Report includes summary information on activities conducted by:

- Municipal Solid Waste Landfills
- Class I and Class II Rubbish Sites
- Industrial and Institutional Disposal Facilities
- Transfer Stations
- Land Application Sites

- Processing Facilities.
- Composting Facilities
- Beneficial Use of Nonhazardous Solid Waste and/or By-Products
- Waste Tire Management

The MDEQ encourages local governments and other solid waste planning entities to use this report as a reference and planning tool to identify the future needs for effectively managing solid waste within your jurisdiction. Please contact Collin Selman with the Waste Division at (601) 961-5035 or cselman@mdeq.ms.gov if you have any questions concerning the report.